
From:   Philip Galasso   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   July 21, 2015

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0123-EX-ML-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Gentlemen:

The additional frequency band sought in my application, File No. 0123-EX-ML-2015, should read
135.7-137.8 kHz. The higher limit, 138.8 kHz, is a typo.

Philip E. Galasso
July 21, 2015


